
 

Transformation Consultation 
 

 
Your RMT reps met today (13/11/17) with London Underground for 

the first consultation meeting for the latest phase on 
Transformation. We raised various issues with them including  

 

 Needing clarity on who is in overall charge of the process as 
each work stream has been assigned a different lead manager 

 Why ex Tube Lines as well as Fleet and Signals reps have 
been excluded from the consultation 

 The need to have proper time to meet with our members, at a 
time and place convenient to them and with agreed release 

from their duties to attend 
 Allowing reps sufficient time to represent our members, 

including providing all correspondence in a timely manner – 
not 15 minutes before meetings 

 A commitment to engage in meaningful consultation 
 

We requested a meeting with all reps present to discuss overarching 
issues from across all work streams, to be briefed on their aim in 

the transformation and to agree an agenda for meetings and staff 

drop in sessions (including for our members who work permanent 
nights). The company have agreed to this and hopefully it should 

take place before the end of the week. 
 

We will update you once this has happened, but in the meantime if 
you have any questions or feedback, please contact your rep.  

 
 

Lorna Tooley – 07949290973 
Mick James – 07949380991 

 
LU MATS Reps  
 

 


